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28th April 2017

Dear Parents/Carers

We are delighted to announce that a new device has been donated to the Academy – an Automated External Defibrillator.  
An automated external defibrillator (AED) is a portable electronic device that automatically checks the heart rhythm in someone who has become seriously ill and can send an electric shock to the heart to try to restore a normal rhythm. AEDs are used to treat sudden cardiac arrest (SCA). SCA is a condition in which the heart suddenly and unexpectedly stops beating - sudden cardiac arrest strikes people of all ages and fitness levels, usually without warning.
Having a defibrillator on site will offer students, staff, visitors and the community a better chance of survival should a sudden cardiac arrest strike. No matter who is affected, being able to act quickly is crucial.  The device will be situated in the centre of the Academy site – next to the site team office.
Sticky pads with sensors (called electrodes) are attached to the chest of the person who is having sudden cardiac arrest (SCA). The electrodes send information about the person's heart rhythm to a computer in the AED. The computer analyzes the heart rhythm to find out whether an electric shock is needed.
There are some very key points to remember about an AED:
– It is designed to be simple to use by minimally trained people
– It is very effective at calmly guiding the operator step by step
– It is very safe and easy to use – you can do no harm
– It will not allow a shock to be given to someone who does not require one
If you as parents/carers have any queries about the device and its installation, please don’t hesitate to contact me on caroline.gobell@thebourneacademy.com, or speak to our Lead First Aider Mrs McKell.

With kind regards
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